



Dear Supporter,

Imagine a place where children and teens discover endless possibilities and opportunities. At the Boys & Girls Club of the Berkshires, we strive to open that door for our youth. With your support, we can continue to provide a caring and nurturing environment where they can learn, grow and thrive.

Membership at the Boys & Girls Club is open to children from Pre-school through grade 12. By becoming a member, these youth gain access to a wide range of programs that have a lasting impact on their present and future. Our Club is a place where they can explore their passions, develop new skills and build lasting friendships.

Our programs cover various areas, including Sports & Fitness, Health & Recreation, Education, Life Skills, Arts, Crafts, Hobbies, Leadership & Character Building, Childcare and the highly anticipated summer program Camp Russell. From learning teamwork through their artistic talents, our membership have the opportunity to grow in every aspect of their lives.

We are proud to offer drop-in programs for members grade 3 and older, allowing them to participate in activities that interest them on a flexible basis. Additionally, they become eligible to register for programs that require sign-up, such as our unforgettable summer program Camp Russell. We also provide member discounts for selected programs, ensuring that financial constraints do not hinder access to these valuable opportunities.

But we cannot achieve this without your support. As we approach the end of the year, we invite you to join us in making a difference in the lives of our young members. Your contribution to our annual appeal will directly impact the sustainability and expansion of our programs, allowing us to reach even more children and teens in need.

Together, we can open doors to endless possibilities and opportunities for the youth in our community. **Your generosity matters and it has the power to transform lives.** We are deeply grateful for your continued support.

Thank you for being a champion for our youth.

Joseph W. McGovern | Chief Executive Officer

	Yes, I want to sponsor a place kids can count on!						
I would like to sponsor:							
□\$1000	□ \$500	□ \$250	□ \$125	□ \$100	□ \$75	□ \$25	☐ Other
☐ Enclosed is my check OR Charge my: ☐ Visa ☐ MasterCard							
☐ I can support in other ways, please contact me at:							
Card #:			Ехр. І	Exp. Date:		t Code:	
Billing Address:							
City/ST/Zip:							
Name:			Signat	ure:			

Please Contact Us
Main Office:
16 Melville St.

16 Melville St. Pittsfield, MA 01201 (Tel): 413-448-8258 www.bgcberkshires.org

The Boys & Girls Club of the Berkshires is a 501 (c) (3) charitable organization recognized by the IRS TAX ID# 042103925 Contributions are tax deductible to the extent allowed by law.